
From: Paradise, Michael J CDR
Sent: 9/30/2015 11:54:05 AM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: U.S. Coast Guard Base Charleston Establishment Ceremony

Governor Haley,

It is my distinct pleasure to invite you to the Establishment Ceremony for U.S. Coast Guard Base 
Charleston.  The invitation is available at the following link:

https://einvitations.afit.edu/inv/anim.cfm?i=262592&k=0067400C7255

If you are unable to click on the link please copy and paste the address into your web browser.

It would be my pleasure to discuss what this Base will be doing as well as the number of 
resources this has added to the State of South Carolina.  Please feel free to contact me at any 
time with any questions.

Respectfully,
Michael

CDR Michael Paradise
Office: (843)740-3162
Cell: (843)499-3893
Michael.J.Paradise@uscg.mil


